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“Could I have 10 
minutes of your 
time to talk about 
Bergan?” I was out 
running a couple 
of errands this past 
week, and a young 

woman approached me with this 
request. Usually, when a person 
begins with this sentence, they 
want to share a concern or an 
issue that is taking place at 
school. As I was bracing myself 
to hear some negative feedback, 
the woman told me that she and 
her husband made the decision 
to send their children to Bergan, 
even though it meant a huge 
financial burden for this young 
couple. Her eyes began to fill 
with tears, as she continued to 
tell me that their decision to send 
their children to Bergan has been 
one of the best gifts that they 
have been able to give their  
family. She then shared stories of 

the blessings that their children 
have received by being a part of 
the Bergan family. She talked 
about the formation of faith and 
values, of the academic program, 
and most especially, of the  
teachers and staff members who 
model the Christian faith for her 
children. Her final words to me 
were, “I saw you here, and I just 
knew that I needed to tell you 
how blessed we are to be a part 
of Bergan. It has made a  
difference in my family.” 
 
I love to hear stories of how  
Bergan has made a difference in 
the lives of young people and of 
the families we serve. As alumni, 
I am hoping that you have stories 
of the ways that the teachers, 
administrators, coaches, and  
parents at Bergan made a positive 
impact on your life. As you 
know, it takes the prayers, talent, 
time, and sacrifices of many  

people to build a community of 
“faith, knowledge, and service.” 
 
This time of year, we reach out 
to our Alumni, and ask them to 
help us continue to “write our 
story.” Through the Bergan  
Annual Appeal, we raise funds 
that go primarily to our annual 
operating budget. Your gift, no 
matter the amount, will make an 
immediate impact on the quality 
of education we are able to offer 
to the students we serve. I ask 
you to continue to pray for the 
Bergan community, and to  
consider a financial gift that will 
be used to make a difference. 
 
Tomorrow’s story remains to be 
written. Please consider helping 
us make it a story of faith, 
achievement, love, and service. 
 

Fr. David Belt 

This past Ash 
W e d n e s d a y ,  
following our all 
school Mass to 
begin this holy  
season of Lent, our 

Jr. High and Sr. High Students 
celebrated our Faith Day.  This is 
a day of recollection spent  
focusing on our relationship with 
Jesus Christ.  This year’s theme 
was, “Live Out Loud.”  How 
often do we profess our belief in 
Jesus Christ yet we hesitate to 
show, live or even demonstrate 
that we are Christian—let alone 
Catholic?  We live in a society 
that is dominated with secularism 
and individualism that has  
enveloped many people, most 
especially our youth. 
 
This year’s Faith Day was led by 

Catholic singer and songwriter, 
PJ Anderson of Nashville, TN 
and performance artist Mike  
Debus of Kansas City, KS along 
with our Peer Ministers of  
Archbishop Bergan, Fr. Dave 
and myself.  Our day was split up 
through various reflections on 
the Face of Jesus.  We started 
with the Face of the Son and our 
own relationship with our  
parents, especially our dads and 
God our Father.  We then  
transitioned into the Face of 
Sorrow to reflect on how we deal 
with struggles, trials and sorrow 
in our own lives.  From here we 
moved to the Face of the  
Resurrection.  This is the great 
joy of Christianity, our life 
doesn’t end here!  God has a 
much bigger, eternal plan for 
each of us.  We then went into 

the Face of Holiness.  This is the 
call we have each been given at 
our baptism.  It is the call that 
every Saint has been given.   
Lastly, we came to why then we 
should “Live Out Loud!” As 
sons and daughters of God, who 
experience Him as our Father, as 
our Savior as the One who loves 
us always, unconditionally, we 
should live our life of faith  
daily…Out LOUD! 
 
Our prayer as a school this  
Lenten and Easter season for 
you, during this Year of Faith, is 
that you will experience God’s 
mercy, love and joy in your life 
so that you desire to live your 
faith Out LOUD! 
 

Fr. Jim Keiter 

Living Out Loud!  
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We Remember… 
 
Diane Van Dyke Harrison ('69)-July 3, 
2012. Husband of James Harrison ('69). 
 
Donald Hoesing ('51)-October 30, 2012. 
 
Gary Tichota, Sr.-October 30, 2012.   
Husband of Glenda Townsdin Tichota 
('68); father of Tina Tichota Hart ('87); 
and Gary Tichota, Jr. ('88). 
Tina is Gary Sr.'s daughter not his sister, 
as earlier published. 
 
Chad Callahan-November 29, 2012.  Son 
of Connie Brdicko Callahan ('72). 
 
Robert Kadavy-December 17, 2012.   
Father of Sharon Kadavy Teeters ('86); 
Dale Kadavy ('89); and Lori Kadavy  
Mahan ('94). 
 
Sharon Harris-December 22, 2012.   
Mother of Brenda Harris ('86). 
 
Robert Smith-January 17, 2013.  Father of 
Barbara Smith Shelton ('73); Gregory 
Smith ('75); and Steve Smith ('76). 
 
William Patrick "Pat" O'Brien ('51)-
January 21, 2013. 
 
Joe Blome-January 23, 2013.  Father of 
Joanna Blome Cessna ('66); Joseph Blome, 
Jr. ('70); Jolene Blome Blobaum ('72); and 
JoEllen Blome Stoddard ('76). 
 
Donald Dolejs-January 25, 2013.  Father 
of Debra Dolejs Hansen ('75); and the late 
Brad Dolejs ('76). 
 
Sharyl "Cathy" Mooney Christiansen-
January 27, 2013.  Sister to James Mooney 
('66); Mary Mooney Osterloh ('67); the late 
Tom Mooney ('70); Patrick Mooney ('71); 
and Marilyn Mooney Houfek ('73). 
 
David J. Jonas ('65)-January 29, 2013.  
Brother of Elden Jonas ('54); and the late 
Clarence Jonas ('55). 
 

Memorial Funds 
Memorial funds can be established to  
Archbishop Bergan Catholic School.  For 
more information contact the St.  
Patrick’s Parish Office, 422 E. 4th Street, 
Fremont, NE  68025 or (402) 721-6611. 

 
 

Donation Matching Program 
Many companies provide matching gift  
programs that multiply their employees’  
charitable donations. To obtain a matching 
gift, contact your employer’s human  
resources department for a form or  
information about online procedures.   
Complete the donor/employee portion of 
the form and send it to:  Archbishop  
Bergan Catholic School, Development  
Office, 422 East 4th Street, Fremont, NE  
68025.  The Development staff will  
complete their part of the form, and return 
it to the company to initiate its fulfillment 
of the match. 

 
Estate Planning 

Remember Archbishop Bergan Catholic 
School in your estate planning. For more  
information contact Gary Schmidt at  
g a r y s tpa t sbe rgan@yaho o . com or  
(402) 721-1846, ext. 17 

2013 Class Reunion 
T h e  2 0 1 3  A l u m n i  R e u n i o n  
Banquet will be on Friday, July 12, 2013. 
Our 2012 banquet was a blast!  Everyone 
had a great time visiting with fellow alumni.  
Honor years for 2013 are listed with 
their class officers on page seven along 
with some of the honored class reunion 
plans.  If you are interested in representing 
your class honor year, please contact either 
Gary Schmidt (402) 721-1846 or  
garystpatbergan@yahoo.com, or Kathy 
K a u p  ( 4 0 2 ) 7 2 1 - 1 8 4 6  o r 
kkaup@stpatsfremont.org The names of 
our newly formed Alumni Board members 
are listed on page eight. 

 
Let your classmates know about you 

We want to know about where and how 
you are, and so do your fellow classmates. 
Please submit news and photos to Kathy 
Kaup, editor, kkaup@stpatsfremont.org,  
berganalumni@yahoo.com or the Alumni  
Office, 422 East 4th Street, Fremont, NE 
68025. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

The time is now to start thinking about 
nominations for the 2013 St. Patrick’s - 
Archbishop Bergan Athletic Hall of 
Fame.  This endeavor got off to a fan-
tastic start in 2012, and we are looking 
t o  c o n t i n u e  t h a t  p o s i t i v e  
momentum.  The purpose of the  
Athletic Hall of Fame is to honor  
athletes for their outstanding high 
school careers, coaches for their success 
and/or length of service, contributors 
for their significant impact, and teams 
for their outstanding high school 
achievements.  Three total inductees 
will be selected from those four  
categories.  The selection committee is 
ready to start receiving nominations 
effect ive  immedia te ly .   These  
nominations must be turned in to the 
Bergan High School Athletic Office at 
545 East 4th Street, Fremont, NE 68025 
by May 1, 2013.  Nomination forms 
containing the criteria may be found at 
the high school athletic office, the high 
school student services office, or the 
church hospitality window.  They are 
also available on-line at the Archbishop 
Bergan and Bergan Alumni Facebook 
pages.  To receive a nomination form 
by e-mail, please send your request to 
C h r i s  R a i n f o r t h  a t  
berganad@yahoo.com.  The inductees 
will be honored at the summer alumni 
reunion banquet to be held on Friday 
evening, July 12, 2013.  Please consider 
nominating a worthy candidate today! 

KNIGHT PRIDE! 

Alumni News 

BERGAN KNIGHTS FOREVER 

Save the Date! 
Saturday, April 20 is the 2013 Alumni Basketball Tournament  

at Bergan Jr/Sr High gymnasium from 9 am to 4 pm  
To register:  alumknightbball@yahoo.com 

Deadline for registration is Saturday, April 13, 2013 

 

 

 

                               Save the Date! 
Bergan Booster Club 10th Annual golf outing, Saturday, August 24, 2013 

Fremont Golf Club 

$100 per person/$400 per team /36 team limit 

Contact Chris Rainforth at (402) 721-9683 or berganad@yahoo.com or  
    registration forms are available at: 
    berganknights@yahoo.org or www.facebook.com/berganknights 

Details will be available in the Bergan Knights Forever June 2013 newsletter 

mailto:berganad@yahoo.com
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News from the Alumni Office 

BERGAN KNIGHTS FOREVER 

       News from the Advancement Office 
Since I began my job at  
A r c h b i s h o p  B e r g a n  
Catholic School six months 
ago, I have learned so 
m u c h  a b o u t  t h i s  
wonderful school and am 
increasingly excited about 
the opportunities that this 

school offers its students, families, and our 
community. 
 
There are great things happening at  
Archbishop Bergan Catholic School and I 
would like to share some of them with 
you.  Our mission is centered on faith, 
knowledge, and service.  Our average ACT 
for the Class of 2012 was 24.2 which is 2 
points above the Nebraska state average of 
22.1.  This year one of our seniors scored 
the maximum of 36 on the test.  Our  
graduates complete on average a total of 
15 college credits prior to graduation.  We 
have a 100% graduation rate for the last 10 
years.  Our graduates have received an 
average of over $14,000 in scholarship 

dollars for their first year of college for the 
past 10 years.  We have a student to  
teacher ratio of 12:1. 
 
For a number of years, the Bergan Alumni 
office held a Phon-A-Thon in the spring 
to contact St. Patrick/Bergan Alumni and 
ask for their financial support.  Two years 
ago, due to the lack of volunteers and the 
low participation rate of the alumni, the 
decision was made to discontinue the 
Phon-A-Thon.  In its place, there was an 
appeal last year that included Bergan  
alumni, current parents, and benefactors.   
Beginning this year, this effort to raise 
funds for the operation of our school will 
be called the Bergan Annual Appeal.   
 
Please note the purpose of this Appeal is 
to raise funds for our operating budget.  
While we do have students who receive 
limited tuition assistance, this money 
comes from the endowments that are  
established specifically for tuition  
assistance and the Children’s Scholarship 

Fund (a national program) and the  
Archdiocese of Omaha.  We do not have 
any money in our operating budget for 
tuition assistance.  
 
As we stated in earlier communications, 
tuition only covers a portion of the  
expenses that are incurred in the operation 
of our school.  Over half of the funds that 
we need are given by St. Patrick’s Parish, 
with the remaining funds coming from 
endowment income and other fund raising 
efforts, such as the Knight Event and the 
Bergan Annual Appeal.  Thank you for 
helping us build Bergan into a stronger 
community of faith, and for your generous 
support in the past. 
 
Please prayerfully consider a gift to the 
Bergan Annual Appeal.   
 

Lyndsay Osborn, MS 

Director of Advancement 

We celebrated another 
successful Catholic Schools 
Week, thanks to the efforts 
of many and now are 
working hard on  
recruitment of students for 
next year.  Numbers are 
looking good.  Of course, 

students are our life blood and an increase 
in enrollment is always great news.   
 
Also encouraging, we finished the last 
fiscal year with a balanced budget and are 
currently balanced for the current fiscal 
year.  You should have received a letter 
regarding the Bergan Annual Appeal.  As 
a reminder, please consider a gift and  
increasing it from last year.  We are very 
thankful to you who continue to support 

Archbishop Bergan Catholic School  
financially.    Thank you! 
 
Our Bergan students continue to excel in 
a variety of areas.  Recently, a group of 
students won first place in the Math and  
Engineering contest at Wayne State  
College, the dance team won the Hip Hop 
dance event in state competition, the 
wrestling team completed a successful 
season, winning the Bergan Invitational.  
They qualified five for state with two  
receiving medals.  Three Bergan students 
who participate in the cooperative  
swimming program with Fremont Public 
School qualified for state with one  
winning a medal.  The boys’ basketball 
team, which does not have a senior on the 
squad, recently won the district and 

earned a trip to the state tournament, the 
results are not known as of this writing.  
The music and drama teams are working 
hard for their upcoming contests.   I know 
the risk of naming a few accomplishments 
and leaving some out so I apologize if I 
have done so. 
 
I would like to remind you to make 
“Athletic Hall of Fame” inductee  
nominations for this year.  The deadline is 
May 1st.  Nomination forms can be found 
in this newsletter on page five and six, on 
the Bergan web site or at the Parish and 
school offices.  
 
Gary Schmidt 

Development Officer 

 Bergan Annual Appeal 

 I/we would like to make ____ monthly/quarterly (circle one) payments. 

 Enclosed is my check payable to Archbishop Bergan Catholic School 

 Please charge my credit card. 
  Visa              MasterCard              American Express 
Card number_______________________  Exp. Date:  ____________ 
Cardholder signature:  ______________________________________ 

O I prefer to make my donation online 

 
 
I/we would like to invest: 
 Platinum - $5,000 
 Gold - $1,000 
 Silver - $500 
 White - $250 
 Other - $_______ 
For online giving:   
www.berganknights.org 
 

Name_________________________________________________________________________ 

Address_______________________________________________________________________  

City___________________________________________________________________________  

Telephone Number_______________________________________________________________ 

Email______________________________________________________  
    Check here if email is preferred method of communication.      Class Year_______________ 

Do you work for a Matching Gift Employer:   
Yes: _____   No: _____    
 

I am not certain, my employer is:   

_________________________________ 

_________________________________ 

 

422 E. 4th Street, Fremont, NE  
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I was born and raised 
on a ranch in North 
Platte, Nebraska.  I 
went to a catholic 
school all my life and 
my strong faith  
background carried me 
through all the chapters 
in my life. 

 
Upon graduating from University of  
Nebraska, Lincoln, my first teaching and 
coaching assignment was at Bergan.  Mr. 
Gary Schmidt, then principal, assigned me 
head basketball coach, head volleyball 
coach, head drill team coach, assistant 
track coach, along with teaching science, 
physical education and health classes.  
While at Bergan, I met my  
husband of 33 years, Joe Wewel.  After a 
brief stint in Fort Calhoun teaching and 
coaching, we moved back to Fremont 
after Lou, Pat, and Tom Wewel passed 
away.  In 1983, I took the head volleyball 
coaching position which included  
recruiting at Midland College (now  
Midland University) and stayed for eight 
years.  I took a position for a year at  

Fremont high school coaching volleyball 
and swimming.  Mr. Gary Schmidt hired 
me back to Archbishop Bergan where I 
have coached and taught middle school 
science, physical education and biology 
the last 20 years (thanks Mr. Schmidt!) 
During that time I received my masters 
degree from Creighton University in 
school counseling and then received a 
middle school endorsement from  
University of Nebraska, Omaha all within 
the last ten years. 
 
I was very blessed to have wonderful  
athletes who wanted to give their all to the 
volleyball program.  As I reflect back, I am 
so grateful to all the parents and families 
who helped our volleyball program reach 
new heights in the late 90's and beyond.  
The volleyball teams put together 14 
straight 20 win seasons and five of seven 
years competing in the state tournament.   
At the end of coaching, 2009, I was  
fortunate enough to be named a Nebraska 
Volleyball All Star Coach in which capped 
off a very gratifying coaching career. 
 

Bergan students excel.  Whether it be in 
the classroom or in any other areas, we as 
coaches and educators hold our kids to 
high standards and a commitment to  
excellence.  These young men and women 
that we teach within our school every day 
are committed to being the best. That is 
evident when I talk to alumni and see all 
the successful lives they live and that is 
why I believe Archbishop Bergan is a 
great place to be. 
 
Bottom line, at the end of the day, it all 
comes down to those people who support 
you and stand by you to stay coaching and 
teaching so many years.  My husband Joe, 
daughters Shalan (husband Beau,  
granddaughter Adeline), Jillian (husband 
JD) and Halie, along with my sister-in-law 
Kate Hurst ( my assistant volleyball coach 
for 13 years) and so many volleyball  
parents helped to shape my career as a 
teacher and coach.  Thank you to all of 
them. 

 

Susan Wewel 

Jr. High  Physical  Education  &  

Science 

My father grew up in the 
G r ea t  De p re s s i o n 
and could not afford to 
go to college.  He was a 
farmer but should have 
been an investment  
banker.  He did not 
make  any  money  

farming, but did well with his investments. 
My mother was a teacher.  Many in her 
family were.  I never understood how my 
parentscame together.  They were nothing 
alike but complimented each other very 
well.  I have a brother who likes to  
travel.  He works for a company that  
distributes millions of phone books in the 
big cities in the western half of the  
country.  He moves around and supervises 
the operations.  I have a sister who is a 
nurse and another sister who oversees the 
legal/technical details of all billings at a  
Veterans Hospital in Indiana.   
 
I earned a Bachelor's Degree in Speech 
from Creighton University and a Master's 
Degree in Guidance from Creighton.  I 
have done Post Graduate work at several 
universities.  I student taught at Tech High 
School and Cathedral High School in 
Omaha.  I was offered a job as Counselor 
and Drama Teacher at Cathedral the next 
year and enjoyed the experience.  In my 
5th year I was told that a nun who had 

been a former counselor there offered to 
come back.  Because she could work for 
much less money, they felt bad, but had to 
let me go.  Gary Schmidt, principal of 
Archbishop Bergan during those years, 
heard about it, called me because Bergan 
was in need of a counselor and the rest is 
history.  I think God had a plan. 
 
Who influenced me to become a teacher/
counselor?  God. I didn't have a choice in 
the matter.  It is who I am.  It was a  
predominant theme in our family,  
especially from my mother who was a 
teacher.  It was fostered by the teachers I 
had in high school, especially  Gordon 
Sunner my English teacher who was a 
great story teller and exceptional  
professional whom I was lucky to have in 
most of my years at Harlan Community 
High School . 
 
I love to write.  I have been published or 
paid for material in many genres:  journal 
articles, magazine articles, media, scripts, 
comedy material, and  two books:   
Challenging College which helped students 
discover how to approach college  
admissions.  After I developed a writing 
relationship with Tom Smothers who was 
at the top of TV world at the 
time, I expanded on a character he had 
called the Yo-Yo Man and wrote a  

whimsical book on the philosophy of  
doing yo-yo tricks, called The Book of 
Yo.  It used the yo-yo as a metaphor.  Just 
like a person cannot yank a yo-yo around 
in the air as it flows through a trick, we 
should not yank ourselves or others 
around as we live in the flow of life.  
 
My Mission in life is simple:  Improve the 
Flow of Success.  At Bergan I am able to 
incorporate core beliefs in God with 
wor ld -wide  oppor tuni t ie s .  The  
combination needs to be lit within the 
hearts of young people.   I have been  
doing this a long time, but my best years 
are still before me as I continue to  
eliminate blockages in young lives and 
open doors that help them flow into their 
futures without the blockages that have 
held so many of us back.  I want the 
young to become fast studies, God  
centered learners, and great in their many 
and varied fields.  I want to improve their 
flow of success, which will then improve 
the flow of their children and on and on. 

 

Niel Feser 

Guidance Counselor 

Thank you, Mrs. Wewell for 25 years of  service 

Thank you, Mr. Feser for 35 years of  service 

mailto:nfeser@yahoo.com
mailto:swewel@yahoo.com
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Archbishop Bergan Catholic High School 
Athletic Hall of  Fame 

PERSON SUBMITTING NOMINATION INFORMATION: 

Name: ________________________________________________________________________ 

Address:_______________________________________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip:__________________________________________________________________ 

Phone:________________________________________________________________________ 

Email:_________________________________________________________________________ 

Relationship to Nominee (Relative, colleague, friend, etc.): 

______________________________________________________________________________   

INSTRUCTIONS 
1. Complete all requested information printed or typewritten form. 
2. May include optional support materials such as: 
       a.   letters of recommendation, limited to one typewritten page. 
       b.   a current black and white or color photo of nominee 
       c.   black and white or color photos of nominee during the period of time he/she was involved in the category. 
       d.   newspaper clippings, magazine articles, statistics or other supporting materials may be attached. 
3.    The form, letters and photos will be retained by the Archbishop Bergan Catholic Athletic School Hall of Fame Committee. 

GENERAL CRITERA 
1.   The nominee must have been involved in an athletic activity at Archbishop Bergan Catholic School in the category for which he or she is 

nominated. 
2.   The nominee must have demonstrated outstanding abilities and contributions in the category for which nominated. 
3.   The nominee must have demonstrated high moral character, outstanding citizenship and ideals. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: 
Chris Rainforth, Activities Director – phone (402)721-9683, fax (402)721-5366 

BECOME AN ARCHBISHOP BERGAN KNIGHT ATHELTIC HALL OF FAME CONTRIBUTOR 

Name: _____________________________________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________________________ 

Phone: ____________________________________________________________ 

Email: _____________________________________________________________ 

___ $25.00     ___ $50.00     ___ $100.00     ___ $250.00 ___ OTHER 

 
Please send contributions to:  Archbishop Bergan High School Athletic Hall of Fame 
                                              Attn:   Chris Rainforth, Activities Director 
                                              545 E. 4th Street 
                                              Fremont, NE  68025 

 

Special thanks to the Archbishop Bergan Athletic Booster Club for providing funds to help establish 
and maintain the Archbishop Bergan Athletic Hall of Fame and to the Archbishop Bergan Athletic Hall of 
Fame Committee for their efforts in establishing the Archbishop Bergan Athletic Hall of Fame.  Your  
contributions help administer and support the Archbishop Bergan Athletic Hall of Fame and are greatly  
appreciated.  Thank you for your support! 

 

 



6 
BERGAN KNIGHTS FOREVER 

 

 

OFFICIAL NOMINATION FORM 

 

NOMINEE INFORMATION: 

_____Athlete _____Coach _____Contributor _____Team (year & sport)______________________ 

 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

First Name/Team Contact Person                                   Middle                                                   Last 

 

Address: ________________________________________________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Date of Birth:________________________    Indicate if Deceased  _____Yes  _____No 

Year of Graduation: ___________________   Years attended Bergan: _____________________ 

Email address (nominee): ___________________________________________________________________ 

Full Name of Spouse/Closest Living Relative: ___________________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: (_____) _______________________     Email:  ___________________________________________ 

CHECK SPORT(S) IN WHICH NOMINEE WAS INVOLVED 

___Baseball ___Football ___Soccer ___Tennis ___Other______ 

___Basketball ___Golf ___Softball ___Track ______________ 

___Cross Country ___Wrestling ___Swimming ___Volleyball ______________ 

 

OPTIONAL ADDITIONAL EDUCATIONAL BACKGROUND OF NOMINEE 

 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
College Name, City, State Years at School                                Degree 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
College Name, City, State Years at School                                Degree 

 

 

ACHIEVEMENTS, CONTRIBUTIONS, HONORS 

This is where you make your point in support of the nomination.  List objective, statistical records, such as won-lost records, 
titles, points scored, career facts and highlights and the like.  List the years and achievements, from high school through  
post-high school as appropriate or compile your own list on a separate sheet.  You are to focus on the nominee’s contributions 
that had the most significant impact on high school sports.  For team nominations include the name of the head and assistant 
coaches.  Artifacts may help tell the story so feel free to include pictures, copies, newspaper articles and the other supportive  
information.  Please include additional pages as necessary. 

 

 

Each year the Hall of Fame Committee may honor a maximum of one team and/or a  

maximum of one posthumous inductee who competed a minimum of 5 years prior to consideration.  

Nominations must be received by May 1. 
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Honor years and  

Class Officers 
 

*Maiden names in parenthesis 
 1953  
President— Ronald Battiato 
Vice President-Helen (Fishler) 
Hoesing 
Secretary/Treasurer– Mariam 
(Fangman) Moderhock 
 
 1958 
President – Gerald Emanuel 
Vice President – Paula (Neiman) 
Adams 
Secretary – Mary (McIlheran) 
Kosta 

Treasurer – Jerry O'Hare 

 
 1963 
President – William Diedrichsen 
Vice President – Leona (Nielsen) 
Wiysel 
Secretary – Mary (Haidley) Kelly 
Treasurer – Richard Realph 
  
1968 
President – John Vering 
Vice President – Dan Beckel 
Secretary – Donna (Miller) 
Schuett 
Treasurer – Beth (Eckley) Dunn 
  
1973 
President – Julie (Schmit) Eckert 
Vice President – Janice (Johnson) 
Bedient 
Secretary – Mary (Love) Turner 
 

 
1978 
President – Judy Zimola-Waters 
Vice President – Patrick Steiner 
Secretary – Susan (Pfeifer)  
Krueger 
Treasurer – Dale Mundy                                              
  
1983 
President – Kenneth Korth 
Vice President – Gina (Johnson) 
Miklas 
Secretary – Linda (Pfeifer) Mulder 
Treasurer – Joan Eckerson 
  
1988 
President – Tina (Dix) Silva 
Secretary – Saryn (Arett) Strate 
  
 
 

 
1993 
President – Ryan Kassmeier 
Vice President – Nate Cheshier 
Secretary – Bryan Baum 
Treasurer – Danielle (Schmitz) 
Paulson 
  
1998  (Student Council) 
President – Kan Koenig 
Vice President – Marc Boggy 
Secretary – Brock Rogers 
Treasurer – Dan Carlson 
 
2003 
President—Kevin McGill 
  
2008 (Student Council)  
President—Halie Wewel 
Vice President—Mary Miles 
Secretary—Carissa Hotovy 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Last year, we kicked off a new 
fundraiser as part of our annual 
Knight Event dinner auction.  At 
the Knight Event we sold tickets 
for $100 a person for a dinner 
event which was an Iron Chef 
competition.  We had five local  
celebrity chefs square off against 
each other as they each prepared 1 
course of a five course dinner for 
over 100 people who had  
purchased tickets and were the 
Judges!  Last year’s winner was Fr. 
Dave Belt with an appetizer that 
combined chocolate, strawberries 
and tequila!  Hmmm? We are  
gearing up for our 2nd annual Iron  

 
Chef Fremont competition.  This 
year’s event will be held April 12th 
at the St. Pat’s Auditorium which 
will be transformed into an Italian 
setting to coincide with this year’s 
theme of Italian cooking and the 
not-so-secret ingredient of  
tomatoes that must be used in each 
course.  There will again be five  
celebrity chefs; Fr. Dave Belt, Fr. 
Jim Keiter, Trev Alberts, Dean 
Blais and Anna Simonson.  Each 
chef is responsible for one course 
which will also be paired with a 
wine. Last years’ attendees are still 
talking about how much fun they 
had.  
 
There are still a few tickets  
available.  Please contact the  
Development Office (402) 721-
1846 to get your tickets today! 

Friday, July 12, 2013 Alumni Dinner; Social at 6:00 p.m./Dinner at 7:00 p.m.   

St. Patrick's Auditorium, 431 North Union 

Dinner Tickets are $20 per Person (Alumni/Guests) 
 
Name:_________________________________________________Maiden name _______________________ 
Class of_____Spouse/Guest__________________________________________________________________ 
Address__________________________________________________________________________________ 
City_____________________________State_____Zip_______ 
Email____________________________________________________________________________________ 
Number of tickets @ $20 per person___   Hall of  Fame Inductee (complimentary)___ 
Method of payment:___Check___Visa___MasterCard___American Express 
Card number:____________________________________Exp. Date:_______Vcode:_____ 
__Online registration and payment:  www.berganknights.org  click  DONATE NOW 

RSVP deadline by Friday, June 28, 2013 

Please return this portion to:  Bergan Alumni Association, 422 East 4th Street, Fremont, NE  68025 
Questions-please contact Kathy Kaup at the Alumni office, 402-721-1846 ext. #23 or email kkaup@stpatsfremont.org 

 

 

Class of 1958 
Deanna Diedrichsen Schlenz 
phone (402) 721-9530 email  
rschlenz@q.com  
 
Class of  1963 
The class of '63 will meet at the 
St. Patrick's gym on Friday, July 
12, 2013.  Please call the Parish 
office or send in your meal  
registration for the sit-down  
dinner.  Hope everyone is able to 
attend so we can do some  
catching up.  Contact Gloria 
( K u r o w s k i )  S c h m i d  
o f a r m e r s @ g m a i l . c o m  o r  
(402) 721-3694. 

 
 
Class of 1983 
The class of 1983 will celebrate its 
30 year reunion on Saturday, July 
13th at the home of Risa (Kasper) 
Daubert in Fremont.  Poolside 
relaxation and swimming start at 
2 pm, dinner around 5:30 pm.  
C o n t a c t  R i s a  a t 
r_daubert@hotmail.com or Ken 
Korth at kkorth99@gmail.com to 
RSVP and for more details. 

Honor year 

Alumni Gatherings 
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BERGAN KNIGHTS FOREVER 

a ministry of  
St. Patrick’s Catholic Church 

422 East 4th Street 
Fremont, NE  68025 

(402) 721-6611 

 

Bergan Knights Forever/Alumni Newsletter 
Publisher:  Rev. David Belt 
Editor:  Mrs. Kathy Kaup 
Phone:  402-721-1846 
Email:  kkaup@stpatsfremont.org or berganalumni@yahoo.com 

 

Please send updated contact information including email addresses to 
Bergan Alumni Office, 422 East 4th Street, Fremont,  NE  68025. To 
submit news or photos send to:  Kathy Kaup, editor, at 
kkaup@stpatsfremont.org 

 **Junior/Senior High Building ** 
545 East 4th Street 

Fremont, NE  68025 
(402) 721-9683 

Archbishop Bergan Catholic School 

** Preschool/Elementary Building ** 
1515 North Johnson Road 

Fremont, NE  68025 
(402) 721-9766 

 

Bergan Knights Forever NON-PROFIT ORG 

PAID 

PERMIT #3 

FREMONT, NE 68025 

     ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

                                                                   

                       

   

 www.facebook.com/stpatsberganalumni                                                      

Dates to Remember  

Iron Chef ..................................................... April 12, 2013 
Confirmation .............................................. April 19, 2013 
Alumni Basketball ...................................... April 20, 2013 
First Holy Communion ............................ April 21, 2013 
Fun Festival ................................................. June 1-2, 2013  
Vacation Bible School ..........................  June 24-28, 2013 
Alumni Reunion ...........................................  July 12, 2013 
Bergan Booster Club Golf ..................... August 24, 2013 

"Knights in New York" .......... November 22, 2013 

Alumni Board Members 
 

Eleanor Krumel Kubin .............................................. 1956 

Norma Beck Hass ....................................................... 1962 

Judy Dahlhauser Hanson ........................................... 1964 

Daniel Mueller  ............................................................ 1964 

Robert Brown .............................................................. 1970 

Kris Stover Love ......................................................... 1980 

Stacia Stover Anderson .............................................. 1984 

Thomas Meister ........................................................... 1984 

Lisa Arett Vanek ......................................................... 1988 

Kris Janke ..................................................................... 1992 

Danielle Schmitz Paulson .......................................... 1993 

Craig Kneifl .................................................................. 2002 

 


